DAY CAMP! =

Summer Recap!

## Dear Brookside & Tots Families,

It's hard to believe how quickly the summer camp season has come and gone. It feels like only yesterday we were greeting your campers with open arms, and now we're already saying our goodbyes. As we reflect on the past few weeks, we're filled with gratitude for the unforgettable moments we've shared — from the laughter ringing through the halls to the endless smiles and friendships formed. This summer has truly been one to remember. Thank you for being a part of it, and we wish you a joyful and relaxing rest of your summer.

-Megan, Brookside & Tots Director 🙂







7111





